LAURA KOERNER

US Navy Veteran Chairwoman

KEVIN BARBER

US Army Veteran Vice Chair

KIMBERLEE SHANEYFELT

Colonel, US Air Force (Retired)
Secretary



MIKE P. HERNANDEZ

Corporal, US Marine Corps (Retired) Member

MARY LOPEZ DALE

US Army Veteran Member

THOMAS P. PALLADINO

Colonel, US Army (Retired) Executive Director

TEXAS VETERANS COMMISSION

Tuesday, May 31, 2022

Kenneth Munyer

Argyle, Texas 76226

Dear Kenneth,

It is with great pleasure that the Texas Veterans Commission verifies Kenneth Munyer Photography LLC as a Veteran-Owned Business in the State of Texas. To recognize your business, we have created the Texas Veteran-Owned Business logo for you to proudly display. The logo is offered as a jpeg file for use on your business websites and printed media. If your business has a storefront, a limited supply of decals is available. To request the Texas Veteran-Owned Business decal, email us at: vep@tvc.texas.gov.

The TVC Veteran Entrepreneur Program provides other services from business planning to successful market exit (selling or closing your business). If you are interested in government contracting, contact us at vep@tvc.texas.gov to learn more about certifying as a Service-Disabled Veteran-Owned Business (SDVOB) or Minority/Woman-Owned Business Enterprise (MBE/WBE).

Thank you for your service to our country and for continuing to serve your community by providing goods and services to support Texas' growing economy. Show the Texas community that you are Veteran-Owned and open for business!

Very Respectfully,

Thomas A. Palladino Executive Director

Texas Veterans Commission

